

STAFFORDLAX

NEWSLETTER

Stafford LAX Board Members

- President
- -Todd Levesque
- Vice President
- -Dave Race Interim
- Secretary
- -Sue Messier
- Treasure
- -Karrie Connor
- Fundraising
- -Tish Martin
- Parent Liaison
- -Barb Sabo Olsen
- Technology
- -Bethany Hill

Coaching Director VACANT

Safety Director VACANT

Equipment Manager VACANT

Registration Coordinator

VACANT

March 2015

www.staffordlax.org

REGISTRATION:

Thank you to everyone who has already registered. If you have not, and still plan to, please register as soon as possible. You can still register online at our website: www.staffordlax.org or all coaches will have forms at practice. The fee is \$125.00.

PRACTICES:

Mother Nature was hard on us this year, so we are starting practice for all teams in the gym. Due to weather and field conditions, the date of outdoor practice is unknown. We will be working with school and town officials to get our teams outside



as soon as we can. In the meantime, coaches have emailed out times and locations. Please log on to www.staffordlax.org to access the calendar.

GAMES:



Presently, there are game schedules posted online for Bantams, Seniors and High School teams. Those can be accessed on our website calendar. At the top of the page, click on Team Calendars for the game schedules. Games will be posted for Lightning and Juniors soon.

TEAMS for 2015

Lightning K-2

Bantam 3-4

Juniors 5-6

Seniors 7-8

High School 9-12

Contact Us



Email:

staffordlax@gmail.com



Web:

www.staffordlax.org

Mail:



Stafford Springs, CT 06076

Find us on FACEBOOK @

Staffordlax



March 2015 Newsletter #5

EQUIPMENT:

All equipment you would like to trade, swap or sell can be brought to practice. Ocean State Job Lot often has LAX gear at reasonable prices. *Reminder to Lightning parents: All Lightning gear is provided free of charge except: cleats, a mouth guard, and a protective cup.



Bulldogs

APPAREL ORDERS:

Board members will be on had at the first few weeks of practice to take any Stafford LAX apparel orders. Cash or check at the time of order is preferred. Check with them to see the latest Stafford LAX attire.

VOLUNTEERS:

We are still looking to fill several spots on the Stafford LAX board. We are in need of a Coaching Director, Safety

Director, Registration Coordinator and an Equipment Manager.

*There is also a Coach position to fill for the Lightning Team.

*Team Mom or Dad volunteers are still needed for Bantam, Junior and Senior Teams.



Lacrosse knowledge not necessary to fill any position - we will train all interested parties.

BLACK WOLVES: The Stafford Bantams will be playing an



exhibition game vs. Ellington at Mohegan Sun Arena, just prior to the start of the New England Black Wolves game. The Black Wolves are Connecticut's new Professional Indoor Lacrosse team. After our game, players and parents will have great seats to watch the Wolves take on the Buffalo Bandits! Tickets, usually \$17, have been discounted to \$9, and

must be purchased through our website (www.staffordlax.org). All players, coaches and attendees must have a ticket for admission to the venue. Feel free to invite as many family members and friends as you wish!

Date: Sunday, April 26

Time: Plan to arrive by 3pm. Our game will start at approx..4pm.

The Wolves game begins at 6pm.